PAGE  
CMDT4 - page 1

ANNEX 2

SUMMARY OF COMMENTS RECEIVED
	
	Respondent
	Support

Y/N


	Point made
	Officer Comments

	1. 
	Local Resident

(the same comment has been made by 3 residents)
	N
	Parking spaces would be lost. There is already a shortage. Cars would more often be parked very close to the Blenheim Lane junction, making entry to Littleworth Road from Blenheim Lane hazardous. 
	Four car parking spaces would be lost. The next-nearest available highway parking spaces are at High Street, about 100 metres from Blenheim Lane. The existing traffic calming constrains vehicle speeds and limits the potential hazard. The benefits of the proposed crossing outweigh the disadvantages of the loss of parking.

	2. 
	Local Resident

(the same comment has been made by 2 residents)
	N
	The zebra crossing is not needed, because a School Crossing Patrol enables children going to/from School to cross Littleworth Road safely. 
	At other times most pedestrians using Littleworth Road have to cross at or near the proposed crossing site because of narrow/non-existent footways nearby. Some drivers behave inconsiderately towards the Patrol. Formalising the crossing would help in overcoming this problem.

	3. 
	Local Resident
	N
	The need for the crossing is acknow-ledged. However parking spaces should be provided at right-angles to the road, west of the proposed crossing site, where the verge is wide. 
	This would be expensive, and could cause dangerous reversing from the parking spaces into the carriageway.

	4. 
	Local Resident
	N
	The south footway should be extended westwards by about 40 metres and the crossing located within this 40-metre length of road, so that no parking spaces would be lost. 
	This would be very expensive – it would more than double the cost of the scheme. Also, if the crossing were located there, it would not be in the optimum location for segregation of vehicles and pedestrians within the school site.

	5. 
	Local Resident
	N
	Even with hoods fitted to the beacons, the flashing light would intrude into some bedrooms at night.
	With hoods fitted, the light would only enter windows more than 15 metres away, and only at an acute angle. That is not likely to be a problem.

	6. 
	Thames Valley Police
	Y
	Many pedestrians already cross the road using the existing raised hump. Installation of a Zebra Crossing at this point should formalise this existing practice and should have a positive benefit in terms of road safety.
	Noted

	7. 
	Wheatley Parish Council
	Y
	The Parish Council is extremely pleased….we look forward to hearing from you as to progress on this project.
	Noted

	8. 
	The Wheatley Society
	Y
	The Society is in favour of the proposed crossing.
	Noted

	9. 
	Cyclists’ Touring Club
	Y
	No objections, it should help encourage people to walk to school. 
	Noted

	10. 
	The Oxfordshire Association for the Blind
	Y
	We are in favour of the proposed crossing.

(verbal response on 13/11/06)
	Noted

	11. 
	The Oxfordshire Registration Office
	Y
	A good idea and might stop people speeding up the road and parents parking dangerously.
	Noted


